
Dear Friend of Guest House,

There is no doubt - winter is certainly upon us.  But we do have spring and 
summer to look forward to with green grass, sunny skies and golf!

The planning and excitement is already building for the 29th Annual Guest 
House Golf Classic!  This popular outing will take place on Monday, June 16, 2014 
once again at the challenging and beautiful Oakhurst Golf and Country Club in 
Clarkston, MI.  The day includes a golf scramble, a generous buffet lunch and a 
steak dinner, a Live and Silent Auction, and friendly competitions such as Closest 
to the Pin and Longest Drive.  

Enclosed for your review and consideration is the Registration and Sponsorship 
Form.  You may also register on our website:  www.guesthouse.org.  We would 
love to have you join us this year!  There are many ways to participate.  If you are 
unable to join us for golf the day of the event, please consider being a sponsor, 
providing an item for our auction, or making a donation.
 
Guest House provides the information, education, treatment and care needed 
to assure that clergy, men and women religious, and seminarians suffering from 
alcoholism, addictions and other behavioral health conditions have the best 
opportunity for quality recovery and overall health and wellness.  Since opening 
in 1956, Guest House has had the privilege of providing our comprehensive and 
compassionate services to over 8,100 clergy and religious, the vast majority of 
whom have returned to their ministries.   

If you have any questions regarding the Golf Classic or Guest House, please call 
Cathy Goodell in the Development Office at 248-391-4445, ext. 1214 or email 
cgoodell@guesthouse.org.  We hope to see you in June!

Very best regards,

Michael J. Fontana
2014 Golf Classic Chairman

Enclosures

Mission Services Office
1601 Joslyn Road
Lake Orion, MI 48360
248-391-4445 

Men’s Treatment
800-634-4155

Women’s Treatment
800-626-6910
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